
 
 

Low Ash Primary School, Wrose Road, Wrose, Shipley BD18 1AA 

Tel: 01274 582927  Email: office@lowash.bradford.sch.uk 

 
 

Co-Headteachers 

Fiona Meer 

Beth Medhurst 

 

February 2020 

      

Year 3 Newsletter – Spring 2 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,            

                   

We hope you had a good half term break and feel refreshed and rested.  

 

This half term we are continuing our Learning Challenge work on natural disasters and starting our 

science topic on plants once we have finished our work on rocks and soils. Any seeds and plants that you 

could contribute would be gratefully received.  

 

Please note that Year 3 PE days are still Tuesdays and Wednesdays. Please ensure your child has the 

appropriate indoor and outdoor kit, including sports footwear/pumps. If you are unsure of what needs to 

be included in your child’s PE kit, please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

Please make sure that all school uniform is named. As the weather warms, children are taking cardigans 

and jumpers off and leaving them in the playground or classroom. When clothing is not named, it is very 

difficult to find out who it belongs to! 

 

We are in the process of planning our next school linking visit, where your children will get the chance to 

both host our partner classes here at Low Ash and also visit Feversham Primary School. The children 

were an absolute credit to the school on our last school linking trip and we are very much looking 

forward to giving them the chance to see their partner class again.  

 

Thank you to everybody for completing their MyMaths homework. Please continue to support your 

children with their homework challenges. We have been very impressed with the overall standard and 

creativity so far, although disappointed that there are still several children repeatedly not bringing their 

homework book back. This half term, we are particularly looking forward to our Easter egg competition. 

It is also essential that you continue to help and support your children with their weekly spellings. Any 

additional reading or times table practice that can also be done at home would also be a fantastic help 

and will contribute towards the children’s end of year assessment levels. 

 

As always, thank you for your continued support.  

 

 

Miss Hansen, Mr Hall and the Year 3 team 


